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It is the recommendation of the Program Review and ASLO Committees to change the evaluation cycle 
for learning outcome (SLOs, PLOs, SAOs) from a 3-year cycle to a 4-year cycle aligns with a departments 
Program Review cycle effective 2017-2018. 

• Ongoing assessment and reporting into the SLO Cloud will continue. 
• A full evaluation of learning outcomes will be completed at least once during a department 

program review cycle. For instance if you completed a full program efficacy in 2016-2017, you 
will need to evaluate learning outcomes at least once prior to the departments 2020-2012 
program efficacy. 

• Faculty can determine the evaluation cycle within their departments.  
• Evaluations will continue to be reported using the forms in the SLOCloud until further notice. 


